
 
 

OAS announces the logo winner for the Second Inter-American Meeting of Ministers 

and High Level Authorities on Sustainable Development. 

 

The Organization of American States (OAS) through its Department of 

Sustainable Development is pleased to announce the selected logo for the “Second 

Inter-American Meeting of Ministers and High Level Authorities on Sustainable 

Development”.  

 

After the selection process conducted by a jury consisting of three experts from 

the DSD, two delegates to the OAS, a representative of the Americas Magazine, and two 

graphic designers from the OAS, it was determined that the design proposed by Ms. 

Karen Elizabeth Andino Pérez, from El Salvador will be the official image for the Second 

Inter-American Meeting of Ministers and High Level Authorities on Sustainable 

Development to be held in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, in October, 2010.   

 

 We extend our most sincere congratulations to Ms. Karen Elizabeth Andino 

Pérez whose creative proposal did fully represent the criteria of the competition.  

 

We also wish to thank and congratulate all those who participated in this 

important initiative where originality and creativity characterized all designs.  

 

For further information about the selection criteria, please contact Isis Márquez 

at 202-458-6470 or via email to: sustainable_dev@oas.org 

 


